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 2nd February 2017 
 
            Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
            A Valentines Disco will be held on Tuesday 14th February in the School Hall for the pupils in ,Year 5/6. This year  
            there will be no entrance fee but children can bring spending money as refreshments will be 
            available. Please see a price list below; 
             
            Hot dogs - £1 
            Drinks – 20p   
            Other items available ranging from 20p - £1 
 
            If you wish a change of clothes can be sent with your child. The year 5/6 children will enter through their usual  
            entrance doors. The disco will start at 4:30pm and finish at 5:30pm. 
                   
 
            If your child is normally picked up by an adult please let us know. Adults must collect children at 5:30pm from 
            the hall fire exit doors and NOT from the office. 
 
            Please be aware NO after school clubs will be running on this day. 
 
            As the disco is a privilege, not a right, those pupils who have not followed the school rules, will not be able to 
            attend. Parents will be notified if this is the case and children will be informed of the reasons.  
 
 

            Yours Sincerely, 
 

           Mrs R Murray 
        Headteacher   
 
 
          _________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
          Year 5/6 Valentines Disco – Tuesday 14th February 
 
            Child’s Name ………………………………………  Class …………………...   
 
            I give permission for my child to walk home alone           
 
            I will collect my child at 5:30pm  
 
            Signature …………………………………………………… 


